
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
August 16, 2005 

RE:    TRANWO TECHNOLOGY CORP. 

FCC ID:  O6LTTD-70R 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 

1) Please explain the validity of the modular information provided.  Photographs/design of the device 
only show the form factor to be the same, while the RF circuitry is designed differently than shown.   

2) If the specifications still apply (although photographs are different), please note that if the module 
itself changes in design from what was reported and tested to the FCC in the original application, 
TRANWO will still be responsible for a PC application or new application as necessary in the 
future.  

3) New Label provided does not appear to include the 2 part statement from the exhibit provided.  
Please correct/review. 

4) A response for item 5 was not provided, please confirm that 120 VAC/60Hz was used for AC 
powerline emissions tests.  Note the FCC requires testing at proper AC line levels for North 
America. 

5) Per my email to Tina, please update the confidentiality letter. 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


